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 Michael Fazzina COMMNT2016/1012/P 09/04/2016  13:40:54 After seeing the plans on the website it does not show details whether the extension will be looking like 

part of the existing conservatory.  It does not describe how the beams for the roofing will be done. It 

does not state if the coping stones are an identical height to the internal flooring or ceiling. The coping 

stones would be 12 inches around.  See original planning application for conservatory.  We don't want 

to have the extension of the conservatory looking like a secondary building.  The owner of the lease is 

in breach of the lease he has collected money for damp proofing and not carried it out.  He has also 

omitted to pay his due to the building insurance.  In my experience once planning permission has been 

requested by someone in breach of contract or default, the Council should not consider it until the 

matter has been clarified.  We have contacted Mr Rahul the lessee but he refuses to communicate.  

Therefore I as landlord and the first person to give the ok to any building work in 116 Heath Street 

apart from planning permission I object to this application until full details are presented and the 

landlord has been formally advised.  We have photos of the construction of the conservatory from the 

beginning showing details and size of the beams if these are required.
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